Jeannette Nitsche

To Whom It May Concern re: Unlawful Trespass of Land adjacent to Spencer House
Vale of Health London NW3 1AU

Dear Sir or Madam,
I have known Robbie since 2004, when he lived in a little caravan

parked on the road between the North, and South Fairground Site. I then came to understand
that it overlooks the pedestrian gate, entering onto Mr Frishmans land, onto which Robbie
was later invited to later in the year, to oversee and care for.

I have been a regular visitor to both locations, and a welcome guest in his maintenance shed
since 2005. I have lived in the above address since 2005

Faithfully Yours,
Jeannette Nitsche

Signed




